
 

Blessed Virgin Mary Queen of Peace 

YOUTH BULLETIN 
For the month of October, 2019 

Communication is the key to any 

successful relationship and we have 

many ways for families to keep abreast 

of what’s happening in faith formation: 

 

• Youth Bulletin/Calendar:  This youth bulletin/

calendar will be sent home with your child 

monthly.  A copy can also be found on our 

website:  queenofpeacehawley.com.   

• Email:  We send most information via email.  

Please note our new email address:   

ffdirector@queenofpeacehawley.com.   

• Remind:  We use the Remind app to send text 

notifications. 

• Parish Website:  queenofpeacehawley.com.  We 

have a youth faith formation tab that contains 

bulletins and upcoming events. 

• Facebook:  Don’t forget to like our FaceBook 

page.  Cheryl Sasala has graciously offered to 

keep our page up-to-date. Find us at QP Faith 

Formation. 

 

We love to hear from you!  Please feel free to call us 

at 570-226-2955 during office hours which are: Tues, 

Wed, & Thurs. from 9:00-4:30 and Sundays  9:00-12:30.  

CONTACT US:   Phone 570-226-2955      FAX:  570-226-6771     Email:  ffdirector@queenofpeacehawley.com     Website:  queenofpeacehawley.com      

Closing policy:  The faith formation office will follow Wallenpaupack School District policies.  If Wallenpaupack closes for any reason  or after school 

activities are cancelled, faith formation classes will be cancelled as well.  For Sunday classes, please listen to WDNH radio station 95.3. 

Faith Formation Office Hours are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 9:00-4:30 and Sunday from 9:00-12:30. 

The first youth group meeting will be 

held on Sunday, October 6th from 11:30 

to 12:30 in the Parish Center.  All 

students in middle school and high 

school are invited to attend.  We will 

share lunch and plan for upcoming events.  Please let 

us know if you can join us! 

There will be no classes on Sunday, 

October 13th in observance of Columbus 

Day.  All Church Offices will be closed on 

Monday, October 14th.   

YOUTH LECTORS 

Is your middle school student a good 

reader who enjoys public speaking?  

Then, our new Youth Lector Program is 

the perfect ministry for them! Interested 

students will be partnered with an 

experienced adult Lector and will 

proclaim the Word of God during the 

Sunday 11:30 am Mass.  Readings will be taken from 

the Lectionary for Masses with Children, so they will 

be age appropriate.  Please contact the Faith 

Formation Office at 570-226-2955 for details. 

Happy Halloween 

Halloween falls on 

Thursday this year.  There 

will be NO CLASSES to 

allow 1st and 2nd graders 

to enjoy their school parades and get ready for 

trick-or-treating.  Enjoy and don’t forget to 

celebrate All Saint’s Day (a holy day of obligation) 

on Friday!  See parish bulletin for Mass times. 

Come join the fun at the Family 

Halloween Party on Saturday, 

October 26th from 6:30 to 8:30 

pm in the Queen of Peace 

Parish Hall. 


